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COVID-19 UPDATE

In light of the increasing concern surrounding the Coronavirus, the Manhasset-Lakeville Water
District would like to reassure our residents that there is no risk to our public water supply. We
continue to maintain sufficient chlorine residuals within the distribution system to protect the
consumer from viruses and bacteria. Our ability to provide safe potable water and related
services will not be interrupted as a result of the ongoing situation.

The District’s primary concern is ensuring that our employees and residents are kept safe by
keeping interactions to a minimum. We continue to educate our staff on the prevention and
precautions necessary to limit the spread of the Coronavirus. To that end, all non-emergency
home appointments are canceled until further notice.

We will continue to proactively disinfect our buildings and are coordinating contingency plans to
maintain operations in the event our staff is adversely impacted by the virus.
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